
Minutes 
 

, 
Planning Board and  

Exeter Conservation Commission 
Site Walk Holland Way 

Tax Map 66, Lot 1 
March 7th 2019 

8:30 am 
 
Planning Board Members in Attendance:  Aaron Brown, Gwen English, Robin Tyner, John Grueter, 
Jenn Martel 
 
Conservation Commission Members in Attendance:  Bill Campbell, Dave Short, Lucretia Ganley. 
 
Also Present:  Kristen Murphy, Natural Resource Planner, and applicants representatives Christian Smith, 
Beals Associates, and Luke Hurley, GES Inc., Mark Hodsdon from Palmer & Sicard. 
 
Attendees met along the roadside of the property and reviewed the driveway entrance location, walked 
through the wooded area near where the northern building edge is, saw the location of the small wetland 
interior to the building site, walked to the bank of Dearborn Brook and then returned along the bank edge 
to Holland Way.   
 
The walk concluded at 9:15 am.   
 
Kristen Murphy 
Natural Resource Planner 

 


